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 7th September 2018 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
As many of you will be aware, Bagshot Infant School was visited by Ofsted in early July and because of 
the summer holidays the report was published this week. 
 
The school was judged 'Good' by Ofsted when they last visited us in October 2014 and under current 
arrangements this means we only had a one day 'short inspection' in July. 
 
We are delighted with the outcome of the inspection. We remain a 'good' school and our safeguarding of 
your children is judged 'effective.' This outcome is in line with the school's self-evaluation and as you can 
read in the attached letter, from the Lead Inspector, we have received significant praise for many of the 
aspects of our school which we pride most.  
 
We are thrilled that the inspector has included such comments as 'the school has remained a warmly 
inclusive community' and 'Pupils love coming to school. They enjoy lessons and say that teachers make 
learning interesting and challenging.'  
 
We are never complacent and both of the areas identified as 'Next Steps for the School' were already 
improvement priorities for us and we continue our hard work to bring about further improvement in this 
new academic year. 
 
We hope you will join us in recognising this successful outcome and the hard work and dedication of our 
school staff that have made this possible. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Miss K Aldred             Mr S W Barker 

Headteacher            Chair of the Governing Body 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/

